
 
 
 
Dear colleague,  

The Toronto Dermatological Society is pleased to once again be hosting the Atlantic 
Dermatological Conference. It will be held on May 5-7, 2017 at the Westin Harbour Castle, 
located on the shoreline of Lake Ontario. 

We are now accepting abstract submissions for ADC 2017. The deadline for submissions is 
Wednesday, November 30, 2016. Submit your abstracts online.   

The Atlantic Dermatological Conference is the third largest meeting of dermatologists in North 
America. Highlights of ADC 2017 include: 

• Scientific Sessions & Poster Gallery – hear expert speakers and view research on 
emerging areas in dermatology 

• Live Patient Viewing – the signature component of ADC, with 50+ live cases followed by 
in-depth discussions 

• Exhibit Hall – see the leading edge products and technology 
• Networking – reconnect with colleagues and make new contacts 

Full details about ADC 2017 can be found here.    
 
We hope you will join us in Toronto next spring for this educational and engaging conference.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dr. Sam Hanna, MD, DABD 
President, Toronto Dermatological Society 
Chair, Atlantic Dermatology Conference, Toronto 2017 

http://atlanticdermconference.org/call-abstracts-2017/
http://atlanticdermconference.org/

